
 

   
 
To: ALL PERSPECTIVE HOME HEALTH INC STAFF  
From: Christopher Estiandan  
Date: November 24, 2020 
Effective: Immediately  
Subject: Mandatory In-service Completion 
 
Good afternoon, 
  
Just to inform you we have updated our website. You’ll notice that there is a “FOR STAFF” section now.  
  
https://perspectivehomehealth.com/ 
  
_______________________________ 
  
In the “FOR STAFF” section https://perspectivehomehealth.com/for-staff/ 
  
Here you’ll find links to the CDC in regards to the latest updates for COVID-19. As well as “for your 
information” items such as our memorandums, monthly in-services, and help with documentation in 
relation to the SOC if you were tasked with completing one. There will also be a technical bulletin that is 
filled with pertinent links posted from the Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) that we 
will be updating. 
  
The monthly in-services are MANDATORY, we ask that you complete the short questionnaire in the link 
below to display your participation.  You can also click the “Google Form” icon  
 
https://perspectivehomehealth.com/in-services-technical-bulletins/  
  
For PT groups, one representative to complete the form is adequate. We ask that you pass and make 
inform the pertinent staff of the in-services. 
  
If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact us here at our office. 
  
Thank you. 
 

https://perspectivehomehealth.com/
https://perspectivehomehealth.com/for-staff/

